
MARCH 2025
Brandon and Brianna Rutherford

We had a blast in Sunday school this
month! We spent the month covering

the importance of building our own
relationship with God and the ways in

which we do that. 

We are thankful to the Borders family
for allowing us to work alongside them,

and for everyone who has supported
us. We ask that you continue to pray

over the church here in Tauranga, and
over the nation of New Zealand as a

whole. 

The ladies of  Apostolic Life Church
blessed us with a baby shower! It was a
wonderful time celebrating our sweet
girl! We are so thankful for the loving
people of this church, we have always

felt like family! 

We held a national men’s event that
involved outreach, fellowship, and a

powerful church service! God is doing
great things!


